StackRoute, an NIIT initiative to create
‘full-stack programmers’, over-subscribed

StackRoute, an NIIT initiative to produce the world's best full-stack programmers,
has received overwhelming response from startups and IT companies alike, leading
to over-subscription of the first batch that commences in October in Bangalore, NIIT
said in a statement. Various technology companies including Wipro, Redmart,
Trellisys, Rorko, NIIT Technologies, EntLogics and Posist have already indicated that
they would like to hire StackRoute trained programmers in their organisations. NIIT
announced StackRoute in August this year. Owing to high demand from both
industry and individuals, the admission to the first batch of the programme has
already been fully subscribed. NIIT will announce more batches for interested
organisations and individuals shortly. Further, select meritorious students are also
being awarded special scholarships. Rahul Patwardhan, CEO, NIIT Ltd, said, “The
response that StackRoute has received from established IT companies and startups
has reiterated our belief that there is a growing demand in the industry for versatile
professionals who can wear many hats and work on multiple technology platforms.
| am confident this programme will create multi-talented professionals who can
cater to the changing needs of today’s global organisations.”



